Townsend, Erle

From: Francine Michaels <francinenmichaels@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 7:53 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sirs/Madams,

| am completely against this electric car agenda.

I've lived in Maine most of my life and if you were to say, railroads-sure- busses and mass transport-great-

but to force people to agree with a program which clearly has a downside in this state as a result of the weather here
wreaks of

a bias against the people of Maine.

Is someone getting some sort of financial benefit from this? Because it surely isn't the people of Maine!

What is going to happen when we can't get an ambulance or a fire truck or a police car to an emergency because its cold
out?

Unless public safety is not a priority to this administration- so what is? Clearly it isn't climate change.

Francine Michaels Voter Kennebunk Maine



